
 

 
May 16, 2018 
 
Barb Shore 
Tender Tots  
120 S OK St 
Wilber, NE 68465 
 
Dear  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Interim Licensing Agreement you signed March 28, 2018 has been terminated 
effective May 15, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 308-385-6152. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pam Wicht 
Child Care Inspection Specialist 
Office Children’s Services 
Division of Public Health 
PO Box 2440 
Grand Island,NE 68802 
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